February 28, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8" grade students:

Career exploration is an important part of the educational process. As part of our 8" grade career
exploration curriculum, all 8" graders will be visiting the Cuyahoga Valley Career Center
(CVCC). CVCC is the career center that all students will have an opportunity to attend when
they are in high school. This preview of the center allows students to begin thinking about and
planning for future goals.

Your child is scheduled to visit CVCC on Wednesday, March 20 (Blue Team/Mrs. Paul’s and
Mrs. Walters’s classes) or Thursday, March 21 (Green Team/Mrs. Copen’s, Mr. Peterson’s and
Mr. Escott’s classes). We leave R.B. Chamberlin at approximately 9:00 am and return to school
at 11:00 am. Students will return to school in time to have lunch. Please sign the permission slip
below and have your child return it to their Language Arts teacher by Wednesday, March 6,
2024.

Feel free to call or email me with any questions or concerns at 330-486-2288 or
mrichards@twinsburgcsd.org.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Richards
8" Grade School Counselor

Language Arts Teacher Language Arts Periods

My child, , has permission to attend the CVCC field trip.
Parent/Guardian Signature Date
EMERGENCY TREATMENT

In the event that my child should become ill or injured during the course of this educational trip,
I request that you make reasonable attempts to contact me at the following phone numbers.

Home Phone: Work: Cell:

If unsuccessful, I hereby give my consent for: (1) The administration of any treatment deemed
necessary by a licensed physician, and (2) The transfer of the child to a hospital or any
emergency facility as deemed necessary by school personnel and/or physician.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Return this completed permission slip to your Language Arts teacher
By Wednesday, March 6, 2024.



